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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                               Friday 5th July, 2024 

 

Here is a round-up of the week’s events- my goodness it has been a busy one! 

 

Year 6 Camp Over 

Year 6 Camp Over, last Friday, was a great success- thank you to; all the parents who helped 

with the set up and take down of tents, Miss Comish 

and Mrs Roberts for all their super organisation and to 

our amazing staff team for supporting the event, 

sleeping over during the evening and making the 

tastiest breakfast the following morning. Year 6 were 

brilliantly behaved and a great time was had by all.  

 

Sporting events  

Year 3. 4 and 5 had a super time at Tri Golf- according to 

one child it was - the best trip ever! Thank you to staff 

who organised the event and to all 

our parents who provided transport.  

 

As a result of all the amazing sport 

that has taken place over the past 

year- we are 

delighted to 

announce that we have been awarded School Games 

Gold for the 5th year on the run! 

  

Opening of the Village Art Trail and ‘The Wildery’  

Thank you to all of the families who supported the opening of ‘The 

Wildery’ and the Tattenhall Village ‘Green’ Art Trail on Tuesday 

night. It was lovely to see so many people there and to be able to 

thank; the Parish Council, Transition Tattenhall, the PTFA, Lower 

Moss Wildlife Sanctuary, Richard, our landscaper and Fiona and 

Jenny our gardening angels, for all their support with the 

development of our Wildery area. We also hosted several local eco 

organisations who were keen to share ideas and tips about looking 

after our local area. During the event, we were also able to introduce 

‘Crispy’ our new recycling fish to the children. He was so enormous, 
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that we couldn’t fit him in the car when we tried to collect him before the event. Two of our 

amazing parents came to the rescue and drove all the way to Ruthin in their van to rescue 

him and save the day- we are so thankful for their support!  

 

We were very grateful to the many local artists in the village who 

attended the event – the children had lots of amazing opportunities to 

explore different art media and we were proud to display the Y6 

biodiversity banners. We will be putting some of these up in the windows 

of school next week.  

 

The Wildery is now open for the children to enjoy and we will be planning 

sessions across the curriculum to use it next year. Pop into the yard and 

have a look- the entrance was created by Mr Williams, our very talented site manager, and is 

a thing of great beauty.  

Tattenhall Village ‘Green’ art trail maps are available from most public venues- Post Office, 

Library and the Village Market at the Flacca. Art works will remain in place for the summer 

ending on August 31st.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary; 

- St. Alban’s Church Fete- Saturday 6th July 12.30pm 

- Break the Rules Day- Thursday 11th July 

 

 

 

 

 


